
We’re delighted to share that our
recent Mock Interview Evening
was a huge success—and it’s all
thanks to the incredible support
from our school community!

This year, we had an outstanding
turnout with:

46 Interviewers generously
giving their time
54 Students stepping up for
interviews
17 Parents supporting behind
the scenes
Professionals representing 26
Different Fields

The energy on the night was
fantastic, with students engaging
in thoughtful, challenging, and
inspiring conversations across a
wide range of professions. From
medicine to media, engineering
to entrepreneurship, our
interviewers brought a wealth of
real-world insight that helped our
6th Year students gain valuable
experience and confidence.
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Many interviewers commented
on how impressed they were by
the students’ preparation,
curiosity, and enthusiasm—and
students left with helpful
feedback, new ideas, and a real
boost to their future ambitions.

A huge thank you to all who
participated, supported, and
helped make the evening run
smoothly. Events like this show
just how impactful the Parents
Association can be in enhancing
our students' school journey.

If you’d like to be part of our next
project or learn more about
what we do, why not join us at
our upcoming meeting? New
faces are always welcome!
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